
 

Principal Weekly Message –January 19, 2018 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  Please 

see below for important information. 

1. Happy New Year! I hope everyone had a restful and peaceful break. We will return to 
school on Monday, January 22, 2018. Students may enter the building at 8:45am. They 
must arrive by 9:15am. Please be reminded that for safety reasons students may only be 
dropped off by car in the carpool loop.  

2. The Magnet and Year Round application window will run from January 10-31, 2018 with 
results posted on February 14.  Request for school transfer period will run from February 
20-March 6, 2018 with results posted beginning March 6. Please note there will no longer 
be a May school transfer window.  

3. READvolution News! Lake Myra has been selected as one of 11 schools to have the 
entire school go to a Hurricanes Practice Game on February 21st. Congratulations 
students!! You did it. All of the books you logged over the last two months was worth it. 
Permission slips and lunch forms will be coming home in the Monday Folders. These 
need to be returned by Wednesday. This is not much turn-around time. If your child does 
not return the forms they will not be able to participate. There is no cost to participate. 

4. Kindergarten Open House for 2018-19 will be Wednesday, January 24th at 10:00am and 
again on Thursday, January 25th at 6:00pm. I hope you can attend one of these sessions. 

5. Next PTA Meeting is Tuesday, February 6, 2018 at 6:00pm in the Media Center. 
Everyone is welcome and encouraged to attend. 

6. Our next early release day will be Friday, February 9, 2018 at 1:15 pm. 
7. Report Cards for Quarter 2 will be coming home in the Monday Folders on Monday, 

January 29th. Please be looking for them on that day. 
8. Mark your calendar. The next Principal Coffee Talk will be Thursday, February 15th from 

5:00-6:00pm. I will be talking about the possibility of becoming a Restart School for 2018-
19 and what this means for you as a parent. I invite all parents to attend. 

9. Have a great week.  

Sincerely, 

Tina Zarzecki 
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